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We look forward to seeing you soon on the Book Bus!   
We hope the following tips will help make our visit to 
you the best it can be.
Before the visit:
We will:

•	 Let you know in advance when the visit will be;
•	 Email a list of your current loans so that you can have them ready for return on the day;
•	 Phone you just before the visit as a reminder.  

Please can you:

•	 Ask a member of staff to coordinate the visit & devise a timetable to maximise time spent on the bus;
•	 Make sure enough space is allocated outside school to accommodate the bus;
•	 Let us know in advance if you need to cancel the visit and we will do our best to rearrange it.

During the visit:

We will:

•	 Be happy to answer any questions and provide any guidance you and your pupils need;
•	 Exchange all or part of your allocation, you can renew any titles you want to or choose a completely 

new collection;
•	 Share a storytelling session with your children on request and time allowing.

Please can you:

•	 Encourage the children to choose whichever book they want.  This will enhance their visit and their 
reading experience

•	 Share the experience with the children, browse with them and talk to them about their choices 

After the visit:

We will:

•	 Send you a list of the resources you have on loan for your records.

Please can you:

•	 Enjoy your books!

See you soon!


